
 

March 4, 2021 

HB 2721- Dependent Care Tax Credit for Students Seeking a Degree 

 

Chair Nathanson, Vice Chair Pham, Vice Chair Reschke and Members of the Committee 

 

OWRC supports this request to extend the tax credit for dependent care to students seeking a 

degree. With the cost of education and changes in society, young families can no longer afford 

childcare while one of them attends school.  Likewise, the world has changed, and grandparents 

are often both working to sustain themselves.   

The extension would be good for Oregon families who seek to work and attend school to better 

themselves in the long run.  Oregon will be better for this extension.  

Marcia Kelley 

Public Policy Advocate 
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